
 

  
                  
 

30 January, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

K-6 ANNUAL CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 2024 
 
The school will be holding our Annual Cross Country Carnival on Wednesday 10 April, 2024.  The event 
will be held on the school grounds. The whole school will be attending. This Carnival is a compulsory part of 
the syllabus and children will be practising during their PDHPE class sessions. 
 

When:   Wednesday 10 April, 2024 

   (if weather is inclement, the backup day will be Wednesday 1 May, 2024) 
Where:   At school on the back oval and on Glenhaven Oval 
Who:  All students from Kindergarten to Year 6 will be running.  

Each child who participates earns a point for their Sports House. 
Time:    9.15am and will conclude by 1.05pm 
Distances:   Kindergarten – 1km 

7yrs - 1km     
8, 9 and 10yrs - 2km   
11 and 12yrs - 3km 

What to Wear:  Students should wear their school sport shorts, house coloured T-shirt, hat and  
   sunscreen. It is also advisable to bring a rug to sit on while watching the races. 

 
Normal school routine will commence after the Carnival. Normal recess will be available through the canteen.    
Children are also required to bring plenty of water.  
Order of Events:  
 

1. 12yrs Boys  5. Kindergarten Boys 9.   8 and 9yr Boys  
2. 12yrs Girls  6. Kindergarten Girls 10. 8 and 9yr Girls 
3. Year 1 and Year 2 Boys     7. 10yr Boys 11. 11yrs Boys 
4. Year 1 and Year 2 Girls  8. 10yr Girls  12. 11yrs Girls 

 
 
Lee Hodkinson                     Kerry Maxwell 
Carnival Coordinator          Principal 
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